
SYNOPSIS OF SIGNIFICANT MOTIONS 
MARINE ADVISORY BOARD MEETING 

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 1, 2024 
FIRE STATION #2 - 6:00 PM 

THIRD FLOOR CONFERENCE ROOM 
528 NW 2ND STREET 

The following is a synopsis of the significant motions made at the Marine Advisory Board meeting of February 
1, 2024: • 

There were no significant motions made at the Marine Advisory Board meeting of February 1, 2024 that were 
adopted as recommendations to the City Commission. 

Andrew Cuba, Manager·of Marine Facilities 
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